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Reply to B3 Inquiry Letter 878/2021-SLS, of June 17, 2021 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Inquiry by B3 
 

 

Cia. Energética de Minas Gerais – CEMIG 

To Mr. Leonardo George de Magalhães 

Chief Investor Relations Officer 
 

Subject: Request for information on news media report 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sirs, 
 

 

 

 

 

A report in Valor Econômico newspaper of June 17, 2021, under the headline “CPI on Cemig”, states, 

among other information, that the Legislative Assembly of Minas Gerais has approved an application 

to open a Parliamentary Committee of Inquiry (CPI) to investigate supposed irregularities in the 

management of Cemig since 2019.  
 

We request information/explanations on the item indicated, by June 18, 2021, including your 

confirmation of it or otherwise, and also any other information that is considered to be important. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reply by CEMIG 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Ms. Ana Lucia da Costa Pereira, 
 

 

 

 

In response to Official Letter 878/2021-SLS of June 17, 2021, Companhia Energética de Minas Gerais 

– CEMIG (‘Cemig’) reports that proceedings are indeed in progress in the Legislative Assembly of 

Minas Gerais for establishment of the said CPI, which is at the stage of appointment of members. 
 

For this reason, Cemig believes that there is so far no information which, in the light of CVM 

Instruction 358/2002, would justify disclosure of a Market Notice or Material Announcement on this 

subject. 
 

Cemig notes that its management decisions are based on best corporate governance practices and 

compliance.  

Further, all procedures adopted by the present management aim not only to preserve the equity value 

and property of Cemig, but also to ensure supply of electricity services with quality and safety to its 

clients. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Cemig takes this opportunity to reiterate its commitment to transparency and best market practices in 

communication with the market. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Belo Horizonte, June 18, 2021 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Leonardo George de Magalhães 

Chief Finance and Investor Relations Officer 


